Association of University and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C))

September 26, 1979

Lid Strand
Registrar's Office

Dear Lid:
I am enclosing herewith a memo received from Laura Parkinson. This

matter should be a subject for the Working Conditions Cammittee plus it should
be discussed at the University Safety Committee level.

~ Areyou going to undertake responsibility for calling the Working
Conditions group together. T am interested in getting a speaking fram the Worker's
Compensation Board to speak to small groups or a large union meeting. ILet's have
a discussion about this subject soon.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron
Union Organiser
AUCE Iocal 1

Enc.
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